Good Evening Northern Granville Middle School Families,
This is the weekly message: 1/22/2023

First, Thank you to all the parents that came out to parent teacher conferences this past
Thursday. If you did attend parent teacher conferences, your child should bring his or her report
card home on Tuesday. If you have questions about your child’s grades, please contact the
teacher.

Second, Eighth grade students will take the North Carolina Science Check In assessment on
Thursday January 26th. NC Check-Ins are interim assessments developed by the North
Carolina Department of Public Instruction (NCDPI) that are aligned to North Carolina grade-level
content standards. The main purpose of NC Check-Ins is to provide students, teachers, and
parents with immediate in-depth action data and a reliable estimate of students' current
performance on selected subsets of content standards. Please encourage your child to take this
test seriously.

Third, Parents, don’t forget to encourage your child to read at least 23 minutes every day.
Reading is the foundation for so many important academic skills.

Last, For athletics this week: On Monday January 23rd at 4:30pm we have boys and girls
basketball games at Northern Granville against Hawley Middle School. Also on Monday ,
January 23rd at 4:30pm, we have wrestling away at Ravenscroft. Northern Granville will
wrestle against Ravenscroft and Hawley Middle School. And last on Thursday, January
26th at 4:30pm we have boys and girls basketball games away at Terrell Lane Middle School.

This concludes the weekly message.

Please let us know if you have any questions. Thank you for your time and have
a good evening..



